
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Temple Police Department investigates a shooting 

  
TEMPLE, TX (June 11, 2024) – The Temple Police Department is investigating a shooting. 

 

At around 11:00 p.m. on Monday, June 10, officers were dispatched to the 500 block of S 

Henderson Street for reports of shots fired. Upon arrival, officers located multiple shell casings 

and property damage to two occupied homes and at least one vehicle.  

 

No injuries have been reported at this time. The Temple Police Department Criminal 

Investigation Division is currently attempting to track down a second vehicle that may have been 

struck.  

 

This case is under investigation. Anyone with information should contact the Temple Police 

Department at 254-298-5500 or the Bell County Crime Stoppers at 254-526-8477, where callers 

can report anonymously. Tips can also be submitted anonymously at 

bellcountycrimestoppers.com. 

 


